

Worth Discovering • AuroraGov.org

## Office of the Chief of Police Memorandum

Date: February 28, 2022

To: Officer Edward Acuti #300603

From: Chief Vanessa Wilson

Re: Restricted Duty

Effective Tuesday, March 1, 2022, and until further notice, you will be on Restricted Duty as described in Directive 2.8.3 <u>Modified (Restricted) Duty</u>. You are hereby ordered that, while on restricted duty, you will not take any action as a sworn police officer, engage in secondary employment, work in any enforcement capacity, or wear your police uniform or any identifiable portion of a police uniform. You are not prohibited from wearing your firearm, but if you wear a firearm while on duty, it must be concealed. Your assignment will be communicated via the personnel orders created in the Chief's Office.

You are obligated to honor any subpoenas that you have received or may receive. Should you appear in court, you will dress in appropriate business attire as defined in Directive 8.1 <a href="Appearance">Appearance</a>.

While on Restricted Duty, you are obligated work all of your assigned hours/shifts unless excused from duty through use of leave or compensation time in accordance with the collective bargaining agreement and/or the applicable directives.

## **AURORA POLICE DEPARTMENT**

Vanessa Wilson Chief of Police